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A Note from the Editors

The purpose of the Tulsa Law Review is to publish outstanding
scholarly works covering the full spectrum of the law that stimulate
critical thinking, provoke legal debate, and guide the law in a direction
that better serves our society. The Law Review has accomplished this
goal by hosting the First Annual Legal Scholarship Symposium
honoring the works of Morton J. Horwitz, the Charles Warren
Professor of American History at Harvard Law School.

In March 2002, we had the privilege of presenting to our
community some of the most distinguished legal scholars in the
country as they “contemplate[d] a master scholar and his work, but
happily not in an obituary way,” as aptly noted by Professor Robert
Gordon. Those who attended the Symposium included Morton J.
Horwitz, William Novak, Jenny B. Wahl, Raymond T. Diamond,
Robert W. Gordon, Naney Isenberg, and James L. Huffman. The
following articles contained within this issue is representative of the
discourse, which transpired at the Symposium.

It is always a little scary to announce the first of anything, but we
are proud to announce that there will be at least a Second Legal
Scholarship Symposium celebrating the collective works of Sanford V.
Levinson, the W. St. John Garwood and W. St. John Garwood, Jr.
Centennial Chair. in Law and Professor of Government at the
University of Texas.

We would like to thank Dean Martin H. Belsky for providing the
funds to bring this Symposium to fruition. A special thanks to our
Faculty Advisor, Professor Paul Finkelman for his invigorated interest
in the Law Review and its scholarly mission. A personal thanks to
Professor Finkelman for the open door, your open mind, and never
being stingy with your time—we are truly grateful for all your
professional and personal advice.

Samuel E. Joyner Chad J. Kutmas
Editor-in-Chief Articles Research Editor
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